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Aigle, 5 October 2009  
 
QUALIFICATION PLACES FOR THE 2010 YOUTH OLYMPIC GAMES 
 
Dear President, 
 
We have the pleasure to confirm the qualification of your National Olympic Committee (NOC) to take 
part in the Cycling events during the forthcoming Youth Olympic Games in Singapore. 
 
You will find enclosed a summary of the NOCs qualify that are entitled to participate with one team 
consisting of three (3) boys and one (1) girl. 
 
The place which is at your disposal has been established according to the Qualification System 
approved by the International Olympic Committee (IOC) and the International Cycling Union (UCI). 
 
We take the opportunity to remind you that your NOC shall confirm to UCI, no later than by 5th 
November 2009 with a specific confirmation letter (send by email to luca.uguzzoni@uci.ch), the 
intention to take part and to use this slot, to the 2010 Youth Olympic Games. Without any specific 
reply after this deadline, we shall consider this place as vacant, and we’ll proceed applying the 
reallocation process. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and remain. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Luca Uguzzoni 

Disciplines & OG-YOG 
Department Director 

 
cc :  
Mr. Christophe Dubi – IOC Sports Director 
Mr. Pierre Ducrey - IOC Senior Manager Sports Department 
Mr. Patrick Lee - SYOGOC Director Sports and Venues 
Mr. Irwan Maximiliaan Mager, Cycling Competition Manager 
National Cycling Federation 


